
March 2, 2022 

Dear community stakeholder, 

The Sacramento Regional Diversity Committee, a committee of the Sacramento County Fire Chiefs 
Association, is completing a five-year strategic plan and is seeking your support by promoting a survey 
specific to recruitment. 

A short recruitment survey can be completed at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZXTWD52 

The Sacramento Regional Diversity Committee was formed in June 2017 and has made great strides to 
improve diversity within the local fire departments. The Committee’s website can be viewed at 
myfirecareer.org. Many local organizations contribute to and support the committee’s direction to 
increase diversity within the fire service; they include: 

• Asian Resources, Inc.

• California Joint Apprenticeship Committee
(Cal JAC)

• City of Folsom Fire Department

• City of Sacramento Fire Department

• Cosumnes Fire Department
• Cosumnes River College

• Elk Grove Unified School District

• National Association for the Advancement of 
Colored People – Sacramento Branch (NAACP)

• Employment Development Department

• Greater Sacramento Urban League (GSUL)

• La Familia Counseling Center, Inc.

• League of United Latin American Citizens
(LULAC)

• Sacramento County Airport Fire 
Department

• Sacramento Metropolitan Fire Protection 
District

• Sacramento Regional Fire/EMS 
Communications Center

• West Sacramento Fire Department
• Woodland Fire Department

• U.C. Davis Fire Department

• Yocha Dehe Fire Department
• Various Other Community Stakeholders

I appreciate your support in promoting our recruitment survey through social media or other means 
that will allow our committee to receive feedback from a broad spectrum of community members. The 
survey will be open until April 30, 2022.  

Sincerely, 

Felipe Rodríguez 
Fire Chief, Cosumnes Community Services District 
Chairperson, Sacramento Regional Diversity Committee 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZXTWD52
http://www.myfirecareer.org/



